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E. Senior and Alumni Surveys Update - Patricia Marsh ATTACHMENT 1

Marsh distributed a draft of a charge for a committee to revise institutional surveys. Marsh said that
anything on the draft can be edited. There was discussion about how members should be appointed and if
there should be representatives from each college. The committee also discussed if the Provost or Academic
Affairs should appoint members or it should be a joint process. It was suggested that the Draft be split into
two separate memos with the front page being sent to colleges for recruitment of members and then the
second page being sent to the people selected. Simon suggested that someone from the student learning
outcomes task force would have good input for this committee. It was suggested that all surveys that are
sent out from campus should be looked at so people don’t get several surveys asking some of the same
questions. Ackerman asked Marsh to redraft the document into two separate memos and decide who it
should be sent to. Ackerman said she would contact the Provost’s Office to discuss who appoints members
to the committee.

VI. New Business

A. Elect Academic Affairs Chair



Hedrick thanked Ackerman and Stewart for chairing Academic Affairs and doing the work so willingly.
Ackerman said that the committee has accomplished many things this year and Stewart said it was a great

experience.

Adjournment



